FICCI statement on WTO negotiations

New Delhi, 29 July, 2014: Ensuring food security for its people is of paramount and strategic importance for any
country. While pursuing this objective of safeguarding national interests in WTO negotiations, we are also faced with
the need to bring to our society fundamental economic and job creation benefits from a more efficient global trade
integration. We therefore earnestly look forward to a solution which can ensure our national priorities and craft a
win-win economic outcome" said Mr. Sidharth Birla, President, FICCI.
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